
Research Study for People
with Quadriplegia

Can the Brain Move 
a Computer Cursor

by Thought?

If you have either limited or
no use of your hands... 

You may be able to participate in an FDA 
regulated research study to evaluate a 

new technology which may allow 
an individual with quadriplegia to control 

a computer cursor and assistive 
devices, like a robotic arm, by thought. 

For Individuals with Spinal Cord Injury,
Brainstem Stroke, Muscular Dystrophy, or ALS

This is a safety study.
This study is invasive and requires surgery.

You must live within 3 hours 
of one of our study sites in 

Boston, MA, Providence, RI, 
Cleveland, OH, or Stanford/Palo Alto, CA.

 

 
For more information, 

please visit our website at
www.braingate.org

Or contact Dr. Leigh Hochberg:

(617) 724-9247
neurotechnology@mgh.harvard.edu


